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Dear RAF Organizer, 
 
Welcome to the Rage Against Facism (RAF) event! 
Since the first Trump administration in 2020, advocates across the nation have come together to 
fundraise, raise awareness, and stand in solidarity with historically marginalized and at-risk groups in 
their communities. The work you’re about to do builds on this powerful legacy of resistance and 
hope. 
 
Thanks to volunteers like you: 
 

●​ Folks can learn about vital supports and services in their local communities. 
●​ A safe space will exist so that community members can connect and organize.  
●​ People will receive a message of hope and learn about actionable solutions to combat 

the incoming administration and Project 2025. 
 
As an RAF organizer, you will soon receive access to a variety of resources to help you plan 
your event. These “guides” serves as a compass for planning and executing your RAF event.  
 
Our goal is to provide you with enough information so that you feel prepared to lead. We know 
that leading a RAF event is a collaborative effort, so please reach out to us with questions. One 
way you can do that is by joining and frequenting our RAF Leaders and Organizers Facebook 
group. We are here to support you.  
 
Thank you for volunteering to lead a RAF event in your community! 
 
In Solidarity,  
 
Your Rage Against Fascism Leadership Team 
 
April Gabriel-Ferretti 
Northampton County, Pennsylvania Lead- Stop Moms for Liberty, Executive Director- Nazareth 
Together & Event Director- Nazareth Area Pride  
 
Liz Kelly Mikitarian 
Founder, Stop Moms for Liberty National  
 
Rage Against Fascism Events Page: https://www.stopmomsforliberty.com/rage 

https://www.stopmomsforliberty.com/rage

